
14th March 2019 

 

Year Three School Visit to Canon’s Ashby House  

Dear Parents 

We are organising a visit to Canons Ashby House, a National Trust property near Preston 

Capes on Wednesday 3rd April.   Arriving at Canons Ashby at 10.15 am and returning to 

school for the end of the school day.   

 

We are studying The British Isles this term and will be comparing different locations such as 

rural and urban, houses, land use and settlements. Canons Ashby will allow the children to 

experience a stately home in a rural setting where land is used for farming and agriculture. 

 

The children will need to wear school uniform, suitable walking shoes, a waterproof coat 

and bring a packed lunch and drink. 

 

We will be travelling by coach and the cost of the day will be £5.40.   If you are in receipt of 

Pupil Premium Vouchers these may be used for this purpose.   

Please return the payment and permission slip to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 27th 

March. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Pauline Banks / Helen Hiam / Lizzie Cuthbert 

Year 3 Teaching Team 

 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………..Class……………….. 

to participate in the Year 3 trip to the Canons Ashby on Wednesday 3rd April 2019 and have 

enclosed a voluntary contribution of £5.40. 

 

Relevant medical information…………………………………………………………………... 

 

Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………………………….... 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………….Parent/ Carer 


